
Warning About 
Fraudulent  
Recruitment  
Activities

Please be warned that persons posing as recruiters may request that 
you pay a fee to have your resume considered by Chemtrade, or ask for a fee 
to provide you with assistance in obtaining an interview or preparing for an 
interview with Chemtrade, and/or they may ask for your personal information.

We would like to make it clear that Chemtrade, and its approved recruiters, 
never require candidates to pay a fee during the recruitment and hiring 
process. More specifically, if you apply for a position, receive an interview, 
and/or receive a job offer directly from Chemtrade, or through an approved 
recruiter, you will never be required to pay any money to the Company or 
the recruiter. In addition, we recommend that you do not disclose personal 
information to anyone other than Chemtrade or an approved recruiter.

As noted, we may use approved recruiters to support some of our recruitment 
activities. If you are unsure if you have been contacted by an approved 
recruiter and/or the legitimacy of a communication you have received, please 
contact Chemtrade at: hrinfo@chemtradelogistics.com. Please provide as 
much information as possible about the role you are interested in as well as 
the communication you have received.


